

January 22, 2016

Maura Walden 594 Kevins Drive Arnold, MD 21012

Dear Maura.

Congratulations! You have passed both the oral and written portions of your certification exam and you are now a Certified Professional Co-Active Coach! Enclosed is your certification of completion.

This letter serves as documentation for having completed all course work required for The Coaches Training Institute's Certification Program. You have completed a total of 200 training hours which includes the hours from your core curriculum. Your certification date is January 12, 2016.

If you would like to be part of Find-A-Coach on the Co-Active Network <u>www.coactivenetwork.com</u>, complete your profile and check the "CPCC" box under the Coaching Credentials section.

We are excited to share the Certified Professional Co-active Coach logo. This logo is intended to illustrate your distinguishable skills as a graduate of CTI's world-renowned coaching curriculum. To access the logo please visit <a href="http://www.thecoaches.com/resources/partners/cpcc-logo.html">http://www.thecoaches.com/resources/partners/cpcc-logo.html</a>

The CTI Certification Program meets the ICF Associate Coaching Credential (ACC) requirements. If you have had at least 8 clients you can immediately apply for your ACC. Your Certification Program Client Tracking Sheets can be used with your ICF application. Please refer to the ICF website at <a href="https://www.coachfederation.org">www.coachfederation.org</a> for forms and requirements.

Again, congratulations on your success!

Best regards,

Karen Kimsey House Co-Founder